
 

 

The Central Bank of The Bahamas is saddened by the devastation, displacement, and 

loss of life as a result of Hurricane Dorian.  The Bank is committed to supporting both 

the spiritual and financial recovery of the country and will make a donation of 

$250,000 to hurricane relief efforts.  The Bank will also match financial donations 

made by its employees. 

 

The Bank looks forward to a similar spirit of generosity from the rest of the financial 

community.    

 

The Governor, Board of Directors and staff of the Central Bank of The Bahamas 

continue to pray for the comfort and relief of all persons and families throughout our 

archipelago touched by this storm. 

 


